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Reaping the Fruits at Bagan 
Datoh!
After a few months of redesigning and implementing our 
system into Bagan Datoh farm, we are finally going to reap the 
fruits of our labour in June!

 

We will be doing partial harvest on 5 ponds in June, totaling 
4,500 kg with a market value of RM150.000.

 

This success again fortified the effectiveness of our SOP and 
operation team. Great Job too all of the guys involved!
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"A word from our Chief Operating 
Officer " - Kenneth Chew

Hats off to everyone in the operation team who have made this 
happen! I would like to dedicate this success to everyone who is 
involved in making it happen! You guys’ rock!

 

We were not only able to transform the farm into a fully 
operational farm in the past few months, our operation team has 
also initiated a community among nearby farmers to share 
information, this will improve our “early warning” significantly 
and will reduce and ultimately eradicate disease from the area.

 

We are currently replicating the community model to other farms 
in different areas..
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WATER INTAKE PROBLEM

One of our biggest challenges is to get enough pristine water 
to support our continuous farming cycle. We’ve encountered 
sea water shortage problem in several farms.

 

But thanks to our operation team and their out-of-the-box 
thinking, we were able to counter this problem by building a 
small canal and channelling water from further out in the 
ocean.



We target to stock our black tiger shrimp in our Sanglang 
pond which is SL2,SL3,SL7 in the beginning of the 
month. We estimated that we are able to exceed a 
harvest of survival by 90% and increasing our revenue 
by 15%.

UPCOMING MOVE BY FDI...
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